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Editorial 

Welcome to another issue of Rosetta, where once again we have a wide 

range of articles, conference reports and book reviews. It has been a lot of 

hard work for the new Committee, but we are extremely pleased with the 

results.  

 

This year we have introduced a new structure for the committee, expanding 

the committee and editorial board, as well as offering an opportunity for more 

postgraduate students to get involved with the organisation and work of the 

journal. For the next issue, we will be introducing a new schedule which will 

help everything to run more smoothly, as well as using the skills of our new 

Copy Editing and Publishing teams. All this should help to make everything 

easier, both for the journal and the contributors.  

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank those who have contributed 

to the success of Rosetta this year. Firstly, the committee have worked 

extremely hard to deliver this issue, and as usual, none of this could happen 

without the dedication of the editors. I would also like to acknowledge the 

support of the University of Birmingham Roberts Fund who have been 

extremely generous with their support this year, and also to thank the 

Institute of Archaeology and Antiquity for their continued support and 

encouragement. Finally, I would like to thank Deborah Kerr who, while no 

longer an active member of the Rosetta committee, has continued to give 

guidance and support to the current committee, especially myself, and 

without whom this issue would not be 'live'.  

Francesca Sapsford 


